
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2014 
 
 
Khalid M. Almalhy 
Southern Illinois University  
Carbondale, IL 62901 
 
Dear Khalid,  
 
Congratulations! Your roundtable proposal, “An Approach to Designing Content for E-
learning Website” was accepted for the ATE Midwest Conference on Friday, April 11. All 
presenters are expected to register for the conference.  
 
Your presentation will be 2:10-2:50pm in Salon E.  
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Alexis Armstrong, Ed.D. 
ATE-I Executive Director 
765-998-5220 
alarmstrong@taylor.edu 
 
 


